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January 31, 2025 

 

 

Valued Atlas Polyiso Customers,  

 

Due to increases in the cost of raw materials and other inputs for the manufacture of Atlas 

polyiso insulation products, we will be raising prices 5% effective 4/1/2025. 

 

Atlas continues to be known for our product quality and service. I assure you we are doing 

everything possible to minimize the impact of these cost increases to our customers.  

Thank you for your business and continued loyalty to Atlas.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Robert Ferree 

Vice President/General Manager 

Roof and Wall Insulation Division  
 


